
 
Looking for a service opportunity? 

 
Willing to share your experience, strength and hope? 

 
 
Consider submitting an article for the CCI Review, the quarterly 

newsletter of the Cleveland Central Intergroup of Overeaters 

Anonymous. 

 

View the latest edition online at www.oacleveland.org. 

 

 

Use the tools of writing and service to carry the 

message of recovery and strengthen your program. 
 
Questions?  Contact Kathleen at 330-774-5429. 

 

 

CCI Review Editorial Policy and Call for Submissions 
 

We are seeking submissions on how the OA program of recovery is working in your life.  Next quarter’s 

newsletter will include OA members sharing on humility, self-discipline, and love for others. 

 

Submission deadline for the July/August/September issue is Friday, July 15, 2016.  Submissions will be 

accepted via email to ccioa@onebox.com. 

 

All editorial rights are reserved and submissions will be subject to editing. 

 

Opinions expressed are those of the writer and not OA as a whole. 

 

Thank you to all who share their experience, strength and hope by submitting these articles.  Your 

generosity of spirit is appreciated. 

http://www.oacleveland.org/
mailto:ccioa@onebox.com

